
Minutes of the meeting of IQAC dated 23.10.22 

Following were present: 
1. Dr.S.Q.Abbas, Director General : Chairman 
2. Dr.Ashutosh Dwivedi, Director: Vice Chairman 

3. Prof. U.S.Pandey: University of Delhi: Member -Could not attend 
4. Prof .R.P. Tripathi, KNIT Sultanpur: Member 
5. Mr. Khalid Masood, 

Representative Member 
General 

Member 

Manager-Shalimar 

6. Mr. Gauray Prakash Chamber of Indian Industries: Industry Representative 

7. Dr. Shweta Mishra, HOD-MBA/Add'l. Director, AlMT: Member Secretary y 

8. Mr. S.K.S. Tomar: Asst Director (Admin) AIMT: Member S 
9. Mr. Alok Mishra, COE,AIMT: Member 

10. Mr. Aditya Ram Sajeevan Mishra, HOD-CE,AIMT: Member Aob 
11. Dr.Neeta Rastogi, Department of CSE: Member 
12. Mr.J.P.Dixit Coordinator IT, AIMT: Member 

Builders: 

13. Mr. Anoop Kumar Singh : HODME, AIMT: Member kN 

14. Mr.Sunil Kumar Singh: Coordinator 1 Year: Member 
15. Sri P.R.Mishra: Admin Coordinator: Member 

Industry 

16. Mr. Akhilesh Awasthi: Registrar, AIMT: Member 

17. Mr.Nauleshwar Dubey, ACcounts officer , AIMT: Member 

18. Mr. Amritanshu Shekhar Vaishya: HOD Placement 

19. Mr. R.S.Mishra : Dean Academics AIMT: Member 

20. Mr. Mukul Gupta, Saraswati hospital: Member ( 

The agenda was already circulated to all the members yet it was read loudly by the 

chairman addressing all the members. 

(1) Regarding 1 point of agenda, all the points of last meeting were reviewed, discussed 

and confirmed. 

(2) Principally, it was decided to apply for NBA accreditation for IT and MBA but 

timings of submitting the application were left to the discretion of Director who shall 

decide it in consultation with other higher authorities 

(3) International conference has to be organized in the month of April 2023. The 

convener Dr. Shweta Mishra informed regarding preparations which was found 

satisfactory. Efforts are on to get maximum number of papers. 

(4) SLDP program was decided to be known as SDP program. Eklavaya team was 

decided to be dissolved with SDP and Dr Neeta Rastogi was chosen as SDP coordinator. 

(5) Results of even semester were discussed in detail. Director was asked to develop a 

policy to motivate the students to improve their results to the extent so that their names 

might be there in merit list of university. 



(7) Placement details put before the committee revealed that placement needs 
improvement both in quantity and quantity. HOD placement was asked to take care. 

(8) The college is accredited once again for 3 years in computer science. The IQAC 
congratulated the management, faculty and staff for the achievement. 

(9) After careful review and consideration of the recommendations put forth by the 
PQAIC the recommendations are accepted and the point is closed. 

The meeting was adjourned witha vote of thanks to the chair. 

IQAC-AIMT 
Vice-Chairman 



{ "type": "Document", "isBackSide": false }


{ "type": "Document", "isBackSide": false }

